
September 22, 2021 
 

  
NOTICE OF HEARING  

 
The Subcommittee on Consumer Protection and Financial Institutions will hold a hearing 

entitled “The Future of Banking: How Consolidation, Nonbank Competition, and Technology are 
Reshaping the Banking System” at 10:00 a.m. ET on Wednesday, September 29, 2021 in Rayburn 
House Office Building 2128 and on the Cisco WebEx platform. Witnesses will testify by invitation 
only.  
 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Glen Sears, Jordan Haedtler, 
Agatha So, Tamara Cesaretti, Colin Anonsen at FSCHearings@mail.house.gov. 

 
Pursuant to the latest guidance from the Office of the Attending Physician, individuals who 

are not fully vaccinated or who are vaccine indeterminate are required to wear masks in the hearing 
room and to socially distance. Persons requiring social distancing should make arrangements with 
Denise Scott at Denise.Scott@mail.house.gov.  
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